
Comments:

Dear Federal Reserve:
 
Overdraft loans should be handled like any other  loan. The conversion of 
such loans into a consumer trap and the  manipulation of that trap to
maximize bank fees is a perversion of a free  financial market.
 
Please take a step toward restoring transparency to  the markets and halt
these predatory practices.
 
Regards
Keith Margerison

Keith Margerison

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


